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I am writing today because of recently learning of the latest application from Snake
River Oil and Gas.

This well was drilled very near my home in the face of MUCH opposition! They do not
care whether nearby residents want it or not, whether it decreases my home value or
not, whether it is ripping us off or not, whether it threatens my property rights or
values or not. 

I am very disgusted by the reckless disregard for us as property-tax paying citizens,
and by the cronyism I see happening through all this. Money talks, I know. But where
is the decency that should be exhibited by our officials.

Yes, I am very angry about this and ask that you kill this application now. Stop
listening to this greedy industry and start listening to your constituents. 

Thank you very much,
Charlene Henshaw
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